
ST JOHN THE BAPTIST CHURCH 
 PARISH NEWSLETTER  

30th  October 2022 

 After the 10 a.m. Mass on  Sat  and  
after  the  10 a.m. Mass on  the Thurs 
before  the First Friday 

St John the Baptist 
Mon - Sat :10.00 am, 6.00 pm (V),   
Sundays:  10.00 am., 12.00 pm 
St Gabriel's: Sat (Vigil) 5.00pm 
Sunday 10.30 am and 6.00 pm 
St Anthony’s: Sat 5.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 10.00 am, 11.30 am 

  Parish Office      833 4606  

Fr John O’Brien 083 0062411 
Fr. John Callanan S.J. 087 2296894              
Parish Centre:   805 3033 
Bethany Bereavement Support 
Bernadette             087 6445309 
 

On the 2nd  and 3rd Saturday of each 
month at 12 noon.

 

MASSES 

Website www.stjohnsclontarf.ie 

Email clontarfstjohns@gmail.com 

 

Parish Office Opening Hours 
9.00 am—1.00 pm  
Monday to Friday 

CONFESSIONS 

BAPTISMS 

CONTACTS 

Saturday: 
 6.00 pm May Walsh (Anniv) 
 Also James O’Donnell (Rec Dec) 
Sunday:  
10.00 am Geneieve Bebbington (Anniv) 
12.00 pm Paddy Guiney (Anniv) 
Monday: 
Margaret Mongey (Anniv) 
 6.00 pm Niall O’Shea (Rec Dec) 
Tuesday: 
Patrick & Margaret Morrisson (Annivs) 
Wednesday: 
Donors Intentions 
Thursday 
Nora Quinlivan (Anniv) 
Friday: 
Altar list of the Dead 
Saturday: 
Anna & Frank Reynolds (Anniv) 
Also Margaret Mongey (Anniv) 

Mass Intentions 

First and Second Sunday Mass Collection, 
October 22/23 October   
The first collection for the priests of the 
Diocese last weekend was €425 and the 
second collection for Missions was €665. 
Many thanks for your continued contribution 
to both collections in these financially 
demanding times. You can make use of the 
special envelopes in the church porch or you 
can avail of the Donate button on the Parish 
Website.  

Quote from Pope 
Francis’  Laudato Si’ 

233. The universe unfolds 
in God, who fills it 
completely. Hence, there 
is a mystical meaning to be found in a 
leaf, in a mountain trail, in a dewdrop, 
in a poor person’s face. The ideal is not 
only to pass from the exterior to the 
interior to discover the action of God in 
the soul, but also to discover God in all 
things. Saint Bonaventure teaches us 
that “contemplation deepens the more 
we feel the working of God’s grace 
within our hearts, and the better we 
learn to encounter God in creatures 
outside ourselves”. 

 St John's Men's 
Social & Music 
Group 
The above group has 

resumed its weekly meetings at 10am to 12-
30pm on Wednesday mornings in the Parish 
Centre.  Refreshments, chat and some music. 
New members are very welcome. Contact 
087-2303977 

November Mass for the 
Dead 
 
On Saturday, 5th November 

we will have our annual parish Mass at 
6.00 pm Vigil Mass  to remember in a 
special way all who have been buried from 
our parish church in the past year. All who 
have lost a loved one at any time in the 
past are invited to this Mass.  

November Altar List of the Dead 
You are welcome to write the names of 
your deceased loved ones for the 
November Altar List of the Dead. You 
will find envelopes in the church porch 
with blank sheets inside. They can be 
returned to the Parish Office or to the 
Presbytery, 186 Clontarf Road.  

Feast of all 
Saints 
Tuesday, 1st 
November is the 
Feast of All 
Saints. Masses will be as following: 
Monday 31st 6.00 pm (Vigil) and 
Tuesday 10.00 am. 

St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral 
The Pro-Cathedral choirs have 
resumed singing weekly evening 
prayer services on Tuesdays and 
Fridays at 5.30pm  

Building Hope Feedback: 
Archbishop Farrell 
Responds 
Archbishop Farrell has 
responded to the Building 
Hope feedback submitted 

earlier this year. The document can be found 
on the diocesan website at https://
dublindiocese.ie/building-hope-feedback-
response/  

Church Closing 
As we are now entering Wintertime we 
will be closing the Church each day at 
5.00 pm. 

Holy Communion to the 
housebound 
If anyone knows of a 
parishioner who is 
housebound and who 
would like to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact the Parish 
Office, Fr John O’Brien  or Fr John 
Callanan and arrangements will be made 
to bring Holy Communion at a time that 
is suitable for them. 
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